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This bill, 2167, is incredibly tone-deaf. Mainers are struggling to heat their homes, 
afford groceries, pay their electric bill and just LIVE. Creating a new 'office' to both 
support new-commers we can't afford and pay more officials our hard-earned money 
is not the answer, and honestly is a slap in the face to all of us Mainers that are 
struggling. Take the money this 'office' and that goes with it will cost (OUR money, 
by the way) and put it towards actually helping Maine people that are struggling. 
Immigrants are getting new housing built for them, free rent, medical care etc. When 
is it Mainers' turn to be helped? 


